
 
 

OES Principal’s Report – January 18, 2012  

 
 
Current Enrollment: 
 
 
EE--2 
PRE-K--49 
K---63 
1ST---66 
2ND---61 
3RD---66 
4TH---65 
5TH---50 
TOTAL--422 
 
    
 
Third Six-Weeks Report Cards and information concerning our AEIS Report went out on Friday, 
January 6th. 
 
Total Sales from our December Book Fair was $4,335.53.  This money will be used to purchase 
more books for our library.  Congratulations to Ms. Aiguier and our PTO for hosting such a 
successful event. A big thank you goes out to the parents and community members who 
purchased items from our sale. 
 
K-2nd grades have begun Mid-Year TPRI testing. Third-Fifth grades continue to work on 
assessments and are in the process of planning and upcoming mock STAAR testing days. After-  
 
Afternoon school tutorials are also in full swing. Incentives are planned in order to increase 
attendance.  
 
The districts’ contracted instructional science coach was on our campus the 16th,  and is 
scheduled to return on the 30th. 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 


